
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

May 25, 2011 

 

Honorable Robert Bauman 

Alderman, 4
th

 Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT:   4
th

 ALD. DIST. - FILE #110120 

         INSTALL NO PARKING ON THE WEST SIDE 

         OF NORTH 16
TH 

STREET FROM A POINT  

         205 FEET SOUTH OF WEST WELLS STREET 

         TO A POINT 100 FEET SOUTH THEREOF 

        

 

Dear Alderman Bauman: 

 

In conjunction with the installation of the mid-block pedestrian crossing on North 16
th

 

Street we recommend the installation of the above-captioned parking restriction to provide 

sight clearance and increase pedestrian safety at the pedestrian crossing. 

 

We will prepare the necessary legislation that will be heard at the next Public Safety 

Committee meeting, so that you may support it to final passage. 

 

Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

City Engineer 

 

RWB: ns 

 

c: City Clerk, Public Safety 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

May 25, 2011 

 

Honorable Robert Bauman 

Alderman, 4
th

 Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT:   4
th

 ALD. DIST. - FILE #110120 

         INSTALL NO PARKING DURING WINTER MONTHS 

         ON THE WEST SIDE OF NORTH 18
TH 

STREET FROM 

         WEST WELLS STREET TO WEST KILBOURN AVENUE 

          

 

Dear Alderman Bauman: 

 

Due to the removal of the one-way control and street width of North 18
th

 Street between 

West Wells Street and West Kilbourn Avenue we recommend the installation of the above-

captioned parking restriction to accommodate traffic flow in the winter months on this 

roadway. 

 

We will prepare the necessary legislation that will be heard at the next Public Safety 

Committee meeting, so that you may support it to final passage. 

 

Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

City Engineer 

 

RWB: ns 

 

c: City Clerk, Public Safety 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

May 25, 2011 

 

Honorable Michael J. Murphy 

Alderman, 10
th

 Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

Subject: 10
th

 ALD. DIST. - FILE #110120  

              INSTALL NO PARKING ON THE SOUTH SIDE OF  

              WEST DANA STREET FROM SOUTH 84
TH

 STREET 

              EAST TO THE DEAD END   

       

 

Dear Alderman Murphy: 

 

This is in response to your request on behalf of local residents to install the above-captioned 

parking restriction. 

 

Our Traffic Engineering staff has investigated this request and found that since a survey 

indicated that a majority of the residents affected are in favor of the installation of the 

restriction, we have no objection to its installation. 

  

We will prepare the necessary legislation for the next Public Safety Committee meeting, so 

that you may support it to final passage. 

 

Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

City Engineer 

 

RWB: ns 

 

c: City Clerk, Public Safety 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

May 25, 2011 

 

Honorable Michael J. Murphy 

Alderman, 10
th

 Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

Subject: 10
th

 ALD. DIST. - FILE #110120  

              INSTALL NO PARKING ON THE WEST SIDE OF  

              NORTH 86
TH

 STREET FROM WEST ADLER STREET 

              SOUTH TO THE DEAD END   

       

 

Dear Alderman Murphy: 

 

This is in response to your request on behalf of local residents to install the above-captioned 

parking restriction. 

 

Our Traffic Engineering staff has investigated this request and found that since a survey 

indicated that a majority of the residents affected are in favor of the installation of the 

restriction, we have no objection to its installation. 

  

We will prepare the necessary legislation for the next Public Safety Committee meeting, so 

that you may support it to final passage. 

 

Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

City Engineer 

 

RWB: ns 

 

c: City Clerk, Public Safety 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

May 25, 2011 

 

Honorable Michael J. Murphy 

Alderman, 10
th

 Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

Subject: 10
th

 ALD. DIST. - FILE #110120  

              INSTALL NO STOPPING 8:00 AM TO 5:00 PM ON THE SOUTH 

              SIDE OF WEST CHAPMAN PLACE FROM WEST APPLETON 

              AVENUE TO THE FIRST ALLEY WEST THEREOF  

       

 

Dear Alderman Murphy: 

 

In compliance with your request on behalf of local property owners, legislation will be 

prepared for consideration at the next Public Safety Committee meeting to install the above-

captioned parking restriction. 

 

Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

City Engineer 

 

RWB: ns 

 

c: City Clerk, Public Safety 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

May 25, 2011 

 

Honorable James N. Witkowiak 

Alderman, 12
th

 Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

Subject: 12
th

 ALD. DIST. - FILE #110120  

              REMOVE TWO-HOUR PARKING ON SOUTH BARCLAY STREET 

              FROM EAST PITTSBURGH AVENUE TO EAST OREGON STREET 

       

 

Dear Alderman Witkowiak: 

 

In compliance with your request, legislation will be prepared for consideration at the next 

Public Safety Committee meeting to remove the above-captioned parking restriction. 

 

Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

City Engineer 

 

RWB: ns 

 

c: City Clerk, Public Safety 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

May 25, 2011 

 

Honorable James A. Bohl, Jr. 

Alderman, 5
th

 Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT:   5
th

 ALD. DIST. - FILE #110120 

         INSTALL TWO-HOUR PARKING ON THE NORTH SIDE 

         OF WEST CENTER STREET FROM NORTH 92
ND 

STREET 

         TO A POINT 130 FEET WEST 

 

         INSTALL NO PARKING ON THE NORTH SIDE OF 

         WEST CENTER STREET FROM A POINT 130 FEET WEST 

         OF NORTH 92
ND 

STREET TO A POINT 65 FEET WEST THEREOF 

          

 

Dear Alderman Bohl: 

 

In compliance with your request on behalf of local property owners, legislation will be 

prepared for consideration at the next Public Safety Committee meeting to install the above-

captioned parking restrictions. 

 

Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

City Engineer 

 

RWB: ns 

 

c: City Clerk, Public Safety 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

May 25, 2011 

 

Honorable Robert Bauman 

Alderman, 4
th

 Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

Subject: 4
th

 ALD. DIST. - FILE #110120  

              INSTALL NO PARKING ON THE SOUTH SIDE 

              OF WEST ST PAUL AVENUE FROM A POINT 

              630 FEET EAST OF NORTH 12
TH

 STREET TO 

              A POINT 85 FEET EAST THEREOF   

       

 

Dear Alderman Bauman: 

 

This is in response to a request we received from the Wisconsin Department of 

Transportation Field Office located at 1001 West St Paul Avenue to install the above-

captioned parking restriction. 

 

Our traffic engineering staff has investigated this request and found that motorists exiting 

the parking lot of the Wisconsin Department of Transportation Field Office have a difficult 

time seeing traffic traveling east and west bound on West St Paul Avenue when vehicles 

park close to the driveway. Therefore, in the interest of public safety, we recommend 

installing this restriction to increase sight visibility.  

 

We will prepare the necessary legislation for the next Public Safety Committee meeting, so 

that you may support it to final passage. 

 

Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

City Engineer 

 

RWB: ns 

c: City Clerk, Public Safety 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

May 25, 2011 

 

Honorable James N. Witkowiak 

Alderman, 12
th

 Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT:   12
th

 ALD. DIST. - FILE #110120 

         INSTALL NO PARKING ON THE WEST SIDE 

         OF SOUTH 2
ND

 STREET FROM A POINT 400 

         FEET NORTH OF WEST SEEBOTH STREET 

         TO A POINT 160 FEET NORTH THEREOF 

          

 

Dear Alderman Witkowiak: 

 

Due to the narrowing of South 2
nd

 Street between the Milwaukee River and West Seeboth 

Street and the installation of the mountable curb on the west side of the street in this block, 

there is a need to install the above-captioned parking restriction to allow trucks to use the 

mountable to access the loading docks on the east side of the street. Since the property 

owner adjacent to this restriction is in agreement with the installation of the restriction, we 

support its installation. 

 

We will prepare the necessary legislation that will be heard at the next Public Safety 

Committee meeting, so that you may support it to final passage. 

 

Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

City Engineer 

 

RWB: ns 

 

c: City Clerk, Public Safety 

 


